
 
Gardening Volunteer 

 
Following the retirement of 

Mrs Heydon, who led on 
our garden projects I am 

appealing for help. 
If you have would be able 
to take groups of pupils to 

run projects to grow 
vegetable for the 

allotment, I would love to 
hear from you. 
Many thanks 
Mrs Marrow 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Ida 

Green : Luca 
Red: Tobin 
Blue: Anya 
 
 

 

Strike Action 
 

Wednesday 1st February 
As you know from the press coverage, the NEU has voted to strike with 

the first date this week. At the moment there are no plans for class 
closures for us. However, it is important that you know that teachers do 

not need to inform the school beforehand.   
In the event classes may have to close, I will contact you asap, this may 

be as late as 8.30am on the day of the strike. 
 
 

 
 
 
We are in the process of 
becoming a cashless school. 
This means that after half 
term, all clubs can be paid for 
and permission given by you 
from home.  
Please ensure that you register 
on the ParentPay website, 
using the information sent 
home this week. 
 
If you experience any problems 
activating your account or 
misplace your password, you 
will need to contact ParentPay 
directly via the web link below 
o 

Who We Help Go Cashless - 
ParentPay 

or 

Tel +44 (0) 2476 994820 
 

Secondary School 
Placements 

National Offer Day – 
1st March 2023 

On-time applications - if your 
application was submitted on 
or before the closing 
date, 31st October 2022, you 
will be notified of your 
allocated school, by email, at 
some point. You will also be 
able to view your allocated 
school by logging into your 
Citizen Portal after midnight  

Late applications - if your 
application was 
submitted after the closing 
date, 31st October 2022, you 
will receive notification of your 
allocated school at a later date, 
by letter. Late allocations are 
not viewable via the Citizen’s 
Portal 

 

 

PRIDE Assemblies 
 

The next assembly will be held 
on Friday 17th February at 

9.10am 
Children can bring in any 

awards achieved at home to 
show during assembly. 

 
 
 
 
 

Parent Consultations 
 
Monday 13th February 2023 
 
Bookings will open via Class Dojo 
on Monday for parents to arrange 
to meet with class teachers. 
Please book early to guarantee a 
chosen time slot. 

 
 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
Purple 

 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/who-we-help/
https://www.parentpay.com/who-we-help/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 


